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CONTINUE: THREE BRISBANE ARTISTS DESCEND ON CHAPTER HOUSE LANE IN JUNE 
 
Chapter House Lane is delighted to take part in Dispatch a window-space art exchange program this 
June. The exhibition titled Continue: Three Brisbane Artists is curated by Kate McKenzie and will see 
works on display by Brisbane-based artists Archer Davies, Sarah Poulgrain and Angelica Roache-Wilson.  
 
Continue: Three Brisbane Artists derives its name from the wisdom imparted by a favourite teacher of 
German artist Jonathan Meese: “Continue, continue, continue,” in itself a reflection of the dedication 
that the art making process requires.  
 
The works themselves respond to and articulate Brisbane, giving an insight into what it is like to live and 
make art there, and yet call upon influences from international artists and art history. 
 
The exhibition will showcase oil paintings by Archer Davies, Angelica Roache-Wilson and a site-specific 
installation by Sarah Poulgrain.  
 
 

• Archer Davies: Philadelphia Artist in Residence thanks to Griffith University and Crane Art 
School, Co-Curator of A-CH gallery in 2012 – 2013. http://archerdavies.tumblr.com 

 
• Sarah Poulgrain: recipient of the Painting Faculty Award at Queensland College of Fine Art, 
finalist in the Graduate Art Show and Espresso Garage Awards; she has exhibited in Brisbane 
and Edinburgh. http://sarahpoulgrain.tumblr.com 

 
• Angelica Roache-Wilson: BFA graduate with Honours from Queensland College of Art. 
http://angelicaroachewilson.com 

 
 
Continue: Three Brisbane Artists follows Chapter House Lane’s earlier contribution to Dispatch – 
Andrzej Nowicki’s Spooks go striding which was exhibited in October 2013 at Current Projects in 
Brisbane. 
 
Opening: Thursday 5 June, 6-8pm 
Exhibition runs from 5th to the 29th June 
 
To arrange interviews with Archer Davies, Sarah Poulgrain or Angelica Roache-Wilson, please contact Anaya 
Latter on anaya@chapterhouselane.org.au 
  
WHAT’S IN STORE FOR 2014 
 Our sister space on Johnston Street, Collingwood is almost live. Stay tuned for the official opening. 
 Chapter House Lane's July exhibition will showcase a series of new works by esteemed Melbourne 

artist, Emily Ferretti. 
 In August, Chapter House Lane will present ‘Negative Gearing’ an exhibition of large paintings by 

Melbourne local, Oscar Perry.  
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DONATIONS ARE EASIER THAN EVER 
 Chapter House Lane is a not-for-profit contemporary art space that is rent-free for artists. We rely on 

donations to promote and support local artists and sustain a vibrant arts precinct in the city of 
Melbourne. Making a contribution is now easier than ever, and tax-deductible through the Australia 
Cultural Fund - No contribution is too small, every little bit helps.  

 
FOR MORE 
 Media inquiries: Anaya Latter| anaya@chapterhouselane.org.au 
 More information: Louise Klerks, Gallery Director | 0404 118 105 | louise@chapterhouselane.org.au 
 Chapter House Lane, entry via Flinders Lane, Melbourne (alongside St Paul’s Cathedral) 
 facebook.com/chapterhouselane  |  chapterhouselane.org.au  |  instagram.com/chapterhouselane 


